
Welcome back and welcome to the first news-

letter of the new school year.  It has been a 

busy start to the school term with all the chil-

dren already settling in and getting on with the 

job in hand.  I have enjoyed catching up with 

the children and finding out what they have 

been getting up to over the summer holidays.   

A very special welcome to all our new children 

and their families.  We hope that they will be very happy here at Burton Agnes.  

They already look like they have been here forever!  We also welcome two new 

members of staff to our fantastic team at Burton Agnes, Mrs Owen, who will be 

supporting learners in Class 4 and Mrs Scarlett who will be supporting learners in 

Class 2.  We hope they will enjoy being part of our special little school. 

A big thank you to you all for sending your children to school looking so smart in 

their school uniforms.  If you haven’t yet done so, please could you make sure that 

names are in your child's clothes.  Its hard to return missing property without them 

in. 

We are really looking forward to an exciting year ahead of us and look forward to 

working in partnership with you all to ensure that we give the children the very best 

education and experiences. Working in partnership with parents is a vital ingredient 

to the success of our children.  Remember we are always around to chat to you and 

help you in any way we can. 

Us Kids Can 
You should have received a flyer 

this week about the Us Kids Can 

project that is starting in school 

on Monday after school. Until 

4.30 pm Many of you showed an 

interest in this when  

Paul Peacock  was promoting it at 

our Summer Fair.  The programme  lasts for 9 weeks and is all about getting you and 

your children working together to adopt more healthy lifestyles.  The sessions will 

be fun and enjoyable looking at healthy eating and being active aiming to improve 

your families general well being.  Please can you let school know if you are coming.  

We look forward to seeing you on Monday after school. 

 

Learning letter 
As a school we aim to keep you informed about the learning that will be taking place 

in school.  Attached to today’s newsletter is some information regarding the learn-

ing that will take place in each class this term.  If you are able to support this 

learning by bringing in to school resources , which we will take great care of, or if 

you have any expertise in this area and can help please let us know.  Please take the 

time to read what your child will be learning about this term and how you can help 

to support this.  Thank you 

A note from Mrs Jameson 
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 Diary Dates 
Please find attached to todays newslet-

ter a list of dates for the school year.  

Please be aware that whilst we will en-

deavour to stick 

to the published 

dates it may be 

necessary to 

change them 

closer to the 

time.  We will 

always keep you 

updated via the dairy section on the 

newsletter so please check it regularly.  

 

After School Clubs 
 
Don’t forget after school clubs start 

next week.  On Monday it is Streetdance 

for KS2, Tuesday it is Mrs Tuplin’s 

sports club for Year 2 upwards and on 

Thursday it is Streetdance for Recep-

tion and KS1.  Please help us out by ensuring your child has their PE kit and they are picked up promptly.  

Thank you 

 

Dinner Money 
Please can we request that dinner money comes in to school on a MONDAY morning in a named envelope.  

This will help the School Office enormously.  Please note you can pay weekly, half termly or termly.  

Thank you. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Dates For Diaries 

Monday 11th September Us Kids Can starts 

Wednesday 13th September KS2 swimming starts 

Thursday 28th September Safety day 

Friday 6th October             Harvest Service at church 2pm 

Tuesday 10th October Individual School Photographs 

Thursday 19th October FOBAS Harvest Supper 

Tuesday 24th October Parents Evening 

Thursday 26th October  School Closes for Half Term 

Friday 27th October              Staff Training Day 

Monday 6th November School opens 

Friday 17th November Children in Need 

Friday 8th December Christmas Fair pm 

Wednesday 13th December KS1 performance 

Thursday 14th December KS1 performance (adults only) 

Friday 15th December Carol Service 2pm @ church  

Wednesday 20th December EYFS and KS1 Christmas party 
am 

Wednesday 20th December KS2 Christmas party pm 

Friday 22nd December Pantomime at Bridlington Spa   
    am (not for nursery) 

Friday 22nd December School Closes for Christmas 

Monday 8th January  Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 9th January              School opens  


